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We are a student organization dedicated to raising awareness of the shocking prevalence of hepatitis B (HBV). Every 30 seconds, someone dies from HBV even though it is a preventable and treatable disease. Awareness is the first step in preventing this silent epidemic.

Dr. Mark Lim, died at age 30 from HBV-caused liver cancer
We are conducting a study to evaluate the general knowledge of hepatitis B and liver cancer on campus. If you are at 18 years or older, we invite you to take ~5 minutes to fill out a 20-question multiple choice survey online: http://TeamHBV.org. 

Your answers will greatly help us direct our efforts to areas needing attention, bringing us that much closer to our goal. For more information about the survey or Team HBV, please visit our website at http://teamhbv.org or email jyz4@duke.edu. This survey is approved by Duke IRB to conduct during 11/13/06-11/12/07.
Thank you!
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Duke University Chapter of the Asian Liver Center
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